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Believe and Achieve at Christ the King 
 

Advent Term 2025/2026 

 

Dear parents/carers,  

 

Re: CTK Clubs Offer 

 

I am delighted to share with you the CTK Clubs programme for the Advent Term. This 

year, we will continue to strive for 100% participation. If you have any suggestions or 

feel you might be able to offer a club to our children, please contact the school office.   

 

This year, we will be following the same booking processes as in previous years, which 

is outlined below. In the interest of fairness, we ask that you only book your child onto 

one club per term. If your child has attended multiple clubs, we will give priority to 

those who have not yet attended.   

 

Booking 

Each space will be available to book via Arbor in advance of the starting date and will 

be allocated on a first come, first served basis. If additional spaces become available, 

a notice will be sent out to parents and spaces can then be re-offered to pupils who 

have already attended a club.  

 

Pupil Premium Offer 

If your child receives pupil premium funding, a percentage of places will be set aside 

so if your child has missed out on a place though the usual booking system, please 

contact the school office to enquire about pupil premium spaces. 

 

Clubs Programme 

Share this information with your child/children so they can decide which club they 

would like to attend as part of their experience at CTK. As you will see, the vast 

majority of our clubs are free of charge. Any clubs that have a small cost listed, are 

run by external providers, or require additional resources/staffing.  

 

If you have any questions or feedback, please contact Miss Orrill through the school 

office.  

 



Kind regards, 

Miss Orrill  

(Extra-Curricular Activities Lead)  

 

 

In the Advent Term your child could attend… 

 

Reception: 

Singing with Mr Mason (free) 

Story Time with Mrs Valente (free) 

 

Key Stage 1: 

Key Stage One Story Time with Mrs Valente (free) 

Year 2 Photography with Mrs Taylor (free) 

 

Key Stage 2: 

Key Stage 2 Running Club with Mr Dunn (free) 

Key Stage 2 Harry Potter Craft Club with Miss Orrill (£3.50 per child, per week) 

Key Stage 2 Rosary Club with Mrs Sparkes (free) 

Key Stage 2 Movie Club with Miss Hynes (free) 

Key Stage 2 Multi Sports with Mr T (£3.50 per child, per week) 

Year 3/4 Homework Club with Mrs Pickwell (free) 

Year 5 Uno Club with Mrs Odedra (free) 

Year 5 Christmas Crafts with Miss Lawes (free) 

Year 5/6 Bring your own Bracelet making with Mrs Gallagher (free) 

Year 6 Menphys Choir with Mrs Pickwell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


